Village of Cuyahoga Heights Newsletter ~ September 2017



From the Sports Commissioner:

Our Annual Corn Roast is coming up quickly, so that means it's time to start putting together your teams for the corn hole tournament! Please note that the tournament will be for those ages 16 and up. Feel free to reach out to me at Stacey_Vitanza@yahoo.com or on my cell phone at 440-227-3801 to register your team.

As a reminder, below are the new registration deadlines for all sports (youth basketball is quickly approaching):

<u>Sport</u>	<u>Deadline</u>
Youth Basketball	October 1, 2017
Spring Soccer	February 15, 2018
Youth Baseball & Softball	March 15, 2018
Men's & Women's Softball	July 1, 2018
Fall Soccer	July 15, 2018
Youth Flag Football	July 15, 2018
Cheerleading	July 15, 2018

Registration forms are available at the Village Hall and on the Village website at www.cuyahogaheights.com under Recreation - Sports.

Got Avon? Candy Derbin is your local Avon Rep! Call or email me for a catalog 216-800-2613 <u>Twinsmom614@gmail.com</u>

Or shop online at my e-store https://cderbin.avonrepresentative.com



For Sale

Bungalow 4829 East 71st Street, Three bedrooms, one bath, four car garage Call (330) 225-3638, leave message

